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June 1, 2018 
 
Crisis Response Network, Inc.  
Justin N. Chase 
President and CEO  
1275 W. Washington Street, Suite 108 
Tempe, AZ 85281 
 
Subject: Clarification for RFP #YH18-0017 SMI Eligibility Determination  
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Chase: 
 
 
This letter serves as request for clarification for the above named RFP. AHCCCS has received your 
proposal and has identified a section on your Pricing Schedule Template that was not completely filled 
out. In order to continue with evaluation of your proposal, AHCCCS requires you to resubmit the excel 
document, (Pricing Schedule Template) in its entirety, including the assumptions which shall describe 
each budget category in detail.   
 
Response shall be emailed to me at Procurement@azahcccs.gov NO LATER THAN Thursday June 7, by 
11:00am Arizona time.  
 
 
Please contact me directly with any questions.  
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Meggan Harley 
Meggan Harley, CPPO, MSW      
AHCCCS Chief Procurement Officer 
701 E. Jefferson Street 
Phoenix AZ 85034 
(602) 417-4538 
Meggan.Harley@azahcccs.gov  
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